
With limited resources, school  
districts need the support of  

families to ensure that the needs of 
gifted students are being met. How 
can parents act as advocates while 

working in tandem to bring  
enrichment opportunities and  

resources to the schools?  
Angela will talk about the journey of her 

local school district and  
parent group. She will discuss  

proactive partnering that can impact  
gifted supports and services for all  

stakeholders. 
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